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Manchester born Miss Mavrik is an international DJ 
and producer. With over 15 years experience in the 
field, she has played at parties in all four corners 
of the world and completed several tours across 
Asia, Russia, Europe and South America. Along the 
way, Mavrik has performed in some of the globe's 
most renowned clubs including Pacha (ES) ADE (NL) 
Miami WMC (US) Hideout & Outlook Festivals (HR) 
Fabric, Ministry of Sound and The Egg. (UK) 

As a producer, Mavrik has released on top tier 
labels, such as Baroque, Toolroom, Lowbit, Prosaic, 
Strangers in Paradise and Jango. Her stand out 
track “Love Has Left Us” received strong support 
from the likes of Eric Morrillo, Amine Edge and 
Richie Hawtin, while it entered the UK Music Week 
Chart as the highest new entry at No.5. She also 
branched out to form a female Dj duo with DJ Wanda 
under the alias ‘Priism’, which saw her release two 
EP’s on Kevin Saunderson’s KMS Records. 


Miss Mavrik is resourceful in performance with her 
main styles being house, melodic house and 
progressive. Her strong and energetic sound was 
given further exposure through hosting various UK 
underground radio shows with a regular monthly mix 
on the largest dance station in Italy, M20 Radio 
Rome. 

Whether playing alongside leading artists like 
Fedde Le Grand or hosting her own club night, 
Rewind, Mavrik is an energised performer who is 
always pushing boundaries. Look out for her new 
release ‘Drum Circle” in the pipeline for the start 
of 2023.
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3 X Pioneer CDJ-2000NXS2 (all linked)

1 X Pioneer DJM-900NXS2 Mixer


2 X High powered monitors (left & right)


TECH RIDER:

https://soundcloud.com/missmavrik
https://www.instagram.com/missmavrik/?hl=en
https://www.instagram.com/missmavrik/?hl=en
https://www.instagram.com/missmavrik/?hl=en
https://www.instagram.com/missmavrik/?hl=en
https://www.instagram.com/missmavrik/?hl=en
https://open.spotify.com/artist/5jH3WJG6dFvVvo6A7s4JKz?si=lBgxadcCRgyzlGYqbAFcHw
https://www.facebook.com/MissMavrikOfficial
https://www.facebook.com/MissMavrikOfficial
https://www.instagram.com/danielsehnawi/


CONTACT:


General: hello@yuartists.com

Bookings: katie@yuartists.com


Management: claire@yu-mgmnt.com
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